TATLAYOKO FIELD STATION

Box 22 Tatlayoko Lake, BC VOL 1W0

17 May 2021

Cariboo Regional District Suite D, 180 North Third Ave. Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

Re: File 1850-20(20)

Dear Cariboo Regional District:

On behalf of the Tatlayoko Field Station Society we would like to thank you for the grant awarded to the Field Station to support the development of our website. We launched the website on March 1, 2021 and received well over 100 views within the first 48 hours. Within the first week we received several inquiries from researchers interested in carrying out field work in the area. Although COVID has disrupted many plans that were in place for the 2021 Tatlayoko Field Station, we are delighted to host a hummingbird researcher from May 16-22, and we will conduct the 15^{th} season of the Tatlayoko Lake Bird Observatory project from August until mid-October.

A letter of thanks was sent to our CRD Representative Gerald Kirby on October 13, 2020, as well as an announcement regarding the website launch on March 1, 2021.

Thank you for your support of the work that we are doing at the Tatlayoko Field Station, a centre focused on the conservation of regional biodiversity through the facilitation of scientific research and environmental education.

With our sincerest thanks,

Fritz Mueller, President

Tatlayoko Field Station Society

info@tatlayokofieldstation.org